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Communications 

Resolute Bay health centre temporarily closed 

Start Date: March 25, 2022 
End Date: March 27, 2022 
Resolute Bay  25 sec 

The Department of Health is advising residents of Resolute Bay that the health centre is 

currently closed due to a burst water pipe. The Department of Health is working with the 

Department of Community and Government Services for repairs and expect to resume 

full services by Sunday, March 27. 

Until further notice, the health centre is limited to emergency services only and all 

appointments, including COVID-19 vaccine appointments, will be rebooked at a later 

date.  

In the event of an emergency, residents of Resolute Bay are asked to call the health 

centre at 867-252-3844 before arriving.   
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